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 A thuismitheoir, a chara

Following the Board of Management support of Carmel’s decision to return to full time 

teaching following a most successful term in charge at Gaelscoil Naomh Pádraig, 

Redempta has been performing the role of Principal on an interim basis while the position 

was advertised and interviews conducted in accordance with Department of Education and 

Patron guidelines.

The Board wish to express their thanks to Carmel once again for her dedication to her role 

as Principal and teacher. We also wish to record our thanks and support to Redempta for 

her work during this period and her continuing role as Vice Principal.

Following recent interviews the Board of Management has been granted permission to 

appoint a new principal, Liam Breathnach beginning 6th January 2014.   Liam is a former 

pupil of a Gaelscoil primary and secondary, and has 10 years teaching experience in 

Gaelscoileanna. He has significant management skills, leadership experience and the 

relevant qualifications. We look forward to him joining the team at GSNP.

le meas,

Brian ó Fiaich.

Cathaoirleach


